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To: David Law and members of IEEE 802.3
Subject: CEI-28G-SR and CEI-25G-LR Implementation Agreements

From: Jonathan Sadler, OIF Technical Committee Chair (jonathan.sadler@tellabs.com)

Dear Mr. Law,

Please find attached, the OIF’s latest revision of the CEI-28G-SR

implementation agreement (OIF2008.029.13), the latest revision of the CEI-25G-LR
implementation agreement (OIF2008.161.13) , and the CEI test methodologies document
(OIF2010.189.07), which have just reached the principal ballot stage. We hope that these
documents may be useful to you in your continued work on 100G backplane and other IEEE
802.3 projects. The OIF looks forward to continued cooperation with IEEE 802.3 for the mutual
benefit of both organizations.

Sincerely,
434-%

Jonathan Sadler,
OIF Technical Committee Chair (jonathan.sadler@tellabs.com)
Attachments: 0if2008.029.13, 0if2008.161.13, 0if2010.189.07




